
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 13th February 2018 
Dear mums, dads, carers, 
 
Friends of Kender are running a school disco on Thursday 28th February, 
please look out for the posters and information on the website. 
 
Times of the discos: 

Rec to Year 2: 3.45 to 4.45  Yr 3 to Yr6: 5.15 to 6.30pm 
 

Tickets: £2.00 – includes x1 drink and x1 snack 
 
Each child will need a ticket. Tickets are on sale via Arbor. There will be 
no actual, physical tickets. Arbor will generate a list of who has paid for 
their ticket. We will read this list to the children on Monday 25th February 
to ensure they know if ticket has been bought for them. 
 
Last time to buy a ticket will be midnight on Wednesday 27th February. 
No tickets will be issued on the door and they must be bough tin 
advance. 
 
Rec to Year 2: 3.45 to 4.45 
Children in these classes will need to bring their disco clothes to school 
in the morning. They will change in their classroom at 3.30. At the end 
of the disco parents should collect children from outside their 
classrooms at 4.45; the gate to the playgrounds will be open at this 
time. 
 
Yr 3 to Yr6: 5.15 to 6.30pm 
Children will leave school at the usual time and return to school via the 
main entrance on Kender street. At the end of the disco parents should 
collect children from the usual place in the playground. Children in six 
will go home by themselves; children in year five can go home by 
themselves if we if you have written consent from you on record. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, it promises to be a great event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Keith Barr (Headteacher) 
 


